TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

SPECIAL MEETING

MARCH 24th, 2011


The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Special Meeting on Thursday, March 24th, 2011 in order to go into an Executive Session regarding Collective Bargaining Negotiations.  Supervisor Stern called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM.

Roll Call:

Mark D’Agostino – would be a little bit late




Thomas Dewhirst – present




Christopher Flynn – present




Johanna Shafer – present




Virginia Stern – present


The Town Clerk asked the Board if Frank Tamburrino could hold a hunting class at the Town Hall on Thursday, April 28th, 2011 from 5:00 to 9:00 PM, and permission was granted on a motion made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Johanna Shafer.  Motion carried.


A motion was then made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Chris Flynn, to close the Special Meeting and enter into an Executive Session at 7:34 PM.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.


A motion was made by Johanna Shafer, seconded by Chris Flynn to close the Executive Session at 9:00 PM and go back into the Special Meeting.  Motion carried.  


With no action taken, a motion to adjourn at 9:01 PM was made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Johanna Shafer.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Ritamary Bell

Town Clerk

